
BERWICK TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

OCTOBER 9, 2015, 12:30 P.M. 

 

The Berwick Township Board of Supervisors held a Budget Workshop on October 9, 2015 at 

12:30 p.m. in the Municipal Building at 85 Municipal Road, Hanover, PA 17331. 

 

Present: Supervisors Earle Black, Barry Cockley, Pete Socks, Tom Danner, and Secretary Jean 

Hawbaker. Bob Foltz could not attend. 

 

BUSINESS: 

 

1) CD Interest Rates – Supervisor Socks made a motion to move $300,000 from the General 

Fund checking account to a CD with M&T bank for 36 months, with an interest rate of 

1.70%, and transfer $100,000 from the General Fund checking account to the money 

market account, seconded by Supervisor Cockley. Motion carried. 

 

2) Shredder – Supervisor Socks made a motion to purchase a shredder from Staples in the 

amount of $109.69, seconded by Supervisor Black. Motion carried. 

 

3) Bill List – August 11, 2015 – Supervisor Socks made a motion to approve the August 11, 

2015 bill list, seconded by Supervisor Black. Motion carried. 

 

Adjournment was at 3:15 p.m. by motion of Supervisor Socks, seconded by Supervisor Cockley. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       Jean A. Hawbaker, Secretary 

       BERWICK TOWNSHIP 

       BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 


